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End of Financial Year Wrap Up
Bloom

Top  
Tim, Steven, Jo and Andrew 
receive a brand new Kia 
Carnival for their home.  

Left 
Clients enjoying their new 
vehicles.

Out and About!
Thanks to the generosity of our donors, in the 2018-19 financial year, Sunnyfield bought three new 
vehicles to help support and transport clients. 

Dedicated transport is essential for people with disability who can’t access public transport. It enables 
them to get to and from work, participate in group activities, explore their local communities and do 
regular activities like weekly shopping or visiting friends. 

While NDIS funding provides for staff and support costs, it doesn’t provide enough for the 
cost of vehicles. 

Sunnyfield is committed to providing every Shared Living home and Community 
Services Hub with a vehicle so clients can have the freedom and mobility to live the 
lives they choose and feel connected within their communities. 

This would not have been possible without the support of our donors – Thank 
you!

FOR A
BRIGHTER
FUTURE



Thank you to every donor for making a difference in the 
lives of people with disability

    

	

[ your gifts in action ]

FOR A
BRIGHTER
FUTURE

Jim and Richard at Lake Macquarie love learning new 
skills using the iPad®

Before The Learning Tree and School holiday 
program at Tamworth has new resources 

Sunnyfield’s annual sports camp is a highlight each 
year

After

Our state of the art home on the Central Coast is nearing completion 

A brand new sensory room for kids has been created 
at our short-term accommodation centre in Caringbah

Contact us
T 1300 588 688  
E fundraising@sunnyfield.org.au  
www.sunnyfield.org.au

© July 2019 Sunnyfield  ISO 9001: 2015 Quality Management System
ABN 72 000 415 127  Charity Fundraising Number 13915

3X NEW VEHICLES PURCHASED
$138,000

PROGRAM RESOURCES AND 
EQUIPMENT
$51,000

GEOGRAPHIC GROWTH 
$872,000

HEALTH AND WELLBEING
$31,000

TECHNOLOGY – SKILLS FOR LIFE
$37,000

PROPERTY ENHANCEMENTS
$315,000


